
~tr. Ararn H. H.arkaricm 
42 Granito Street 
Worcester, 1assachusetts 01604 

Dear r1r. f:larkarian: 

March 20, 1978 

· ge are extremely grateful for your 'I.V"illingness to be a St. Vartan 
Stm'lard and for your g nerosi ·ty in donating $100.00 i n your 
capacity as a Steward mnr one year. 

W ho"' e this will be a beginning in establishing true ste\·Tardship 
in our c urch. 

A special la el pin de.,igned for our ste\'lards by the noted arti"'t 
Walter Kaprielian is a tached to this letter. ~ve hope lou will 
wear it proudly as a s ymbol of your Stewardship . 

I t is our ho e ti1at yo 'lill renew your Stewardship r egularly each 
year, about which we ill be in touch with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosures 
me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


